
 
 

Sisterhood Heroines 
NPO:204-264  
Telephone: 0788666620 
Email: sindisaqeqe27@gmail.com  
Address: 2323 Lillian Mvimbi Port Nolloth 8280 
              28 Street 6 Nonzwakazi De Aar 7000 

 

Att: Department Of Sports Arts And Culture  

Re: Invitation letter  

My name is Sindisa Qeqe from a Non Profit Organisation called sisterhood heroines in the pipelines of 

De Aar and Port Nolloth. I've seen the work of Kamvelihle Performing Arts and was interest in inviting 

them to  Port Nolloth and De Aar to discover raw talent that is going to a waste due to substance abuse 

in the above mentioned regions. 

With the assistance of Kamvelihle Performing Arts and Emmanuel Rattle one of the directors who has 

mentored alot of yourng Kids through a Non Profit Company The Field Band Foundation we believe that 

unity is power  by collaborating with other Organisations for the development of our future leaders 

through performing arts. 

Hope and trust our letter will be taken into consideration.  

Yours In community development  

Sindisa Qeqe 

Contact details: 0788666620 

email address: sisterhoodheroines@gmail.com  
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